## **Paula Kusack**

Subject:

FW: 2020 Financial Plan

----Original Message----

From: Murray Campbell 22 (1) Sent: February 4, 2020 2:30 PM

To: WebInfo < webinfo@langleycity.ca>

Subject: 2020 Financial Plan

I do not support the borrowing of 50 million dollars, then increasing my property taxes 6+% to pay it back. My income does not increase by that percentage in any way. I have to operate with my means. So does city council!

We the taxpayers south of the river always end up paying the lion share of the bill with very little to show for our funds. Money is continually spent in the down core by this council. For the downtown business club.

There is open ditches on Grade crescent&48th ave west of 200. Many streets in the Mason heights area still don't have curbs, storm drains, street lights, or sidewalks.

Thanks for your time.

I vote NO on borrowing these funds.

M F Campbell 35 year taxpayer

Sent from my iPad